
 

 

 

 

 

 

25th May 2018 

Data Privacy 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As parents and carers we respect the privacy of you and your child.  We are committed to 
complying with the newly introduced privacy legislation: the General Data Protection 
Regulation (GDPR) and the Data Protection Act 2018.  We would like to update you with the 
following information regarding the schools and Children’s Centres within our multi-academy 
trust: 

 We have made changes to our Privacy Policy to make sure it is easy to read, fair and 
transparent. You can read our updated Privacy Policy at 
http://gepacademies.com/dataprivacy. 

 We have completed a significant amount of internal analysis, refreshed our policies, 
revised internal procedures and trained our organisation on the new data protection 
legislation. 

 We have appointed an independent Data Protection Officer. Should you have any 
concerns, you can either contact our DPO on the link above, or raise any queries 
with your school office. 

 We will continue to monitor our effectiveness, so we can ensure we keep our data 
safe and respect your privacy. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

A.L.Fish 
 

Ali Larcombe-Fish 

Chief Operating Officer 
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